



## September Bulletin

## Hello and welcome.

We are your Junior Safety Officers for this year (JSO for short) and our names are

Ollie W (6M) and Jessica B (6B)

Our adult helper is Miss Brennan

We have lots of information on how to help you keep safe. We have our own noticeboard in school where we will post our bulletins each month and put up details of our competitions. We'd love you to take part. There are lots of prizes to be won.

We really look forward to helping everyone stay safe, come and talk to us if you have any questions! We have lots more information in our School Guide.



**OUR LOCAL PCSO IS** 

Wendy Dalton

**PCSO STANDS FOR POLICE COMMUNITY SUPPORT OFFICER** 

THEY ARE HERE TO HELP US TOO. Our first topic is about Clean Air and we have a question for you...

Would you like clean air around your school?

Yes?

Here are two ways you can help...

1. If you come to school in a car tell whoever brings and collects you about **Engine Idling.** 

(This is when a car is stopped for over a minute, waiting but the engine is still running. It produces Carbon Emissions which are bad for us. Ask them to turn the engine off.)

2. Instead try and walk, scoot or cycle to school. Even if it's just part of the way.

This will help improve the air quality around our school, making it healthier and safer for everyone!



